Subject: OIA request re Lumbercube and zone change
| refer to your request of 22 April for the following information:

Copy of the existing use certificate application endorsed with Council's receipt date-stamp;

Copy of the existing use certificate also endorsed with Council's receipt date-stamp;

Copy of the consents under which Tachikawa were operating;

. Copy of the joint memorandum signed 22 December 2015 and referred to in paragraph 3 of the Consent Order dated 14 January 2016 (re: ENV-2015-
AKL-000033);

5.  Copy of the stormwater discharge consent for the Lumbercube site from Bay of Plenty Regional Council.
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Attached is the other relevant documentation requested. | understand you were also provided with a copy of this documentation on a memory stick at a
meeting last night.

| understand Bay of Plenty Regional Council have provided you a copy of the stormwater discharge consent.

Under legislation we are obliged to advise that if you have any concerns with the adequacy of our response you may contact the Ombudsman by writing to:
The Office of the Ombudsman

P O Box 10 152

WELLINGTON 6143

Or alternatively by email to complaint@ombudsmen.parliament.nz

Regards



